
The Highest Spiritual Path, by Michael Singer

The highest spiritual path is life itself. If you know how to live
daily life, it all becomes a liberating experience. But first you have
to approach life properly, or it can be very confusing. To begin with,
you have to realize that you really only have one choice in this life,
and it's not about your career, whom you want to marry, or whether you
want to seek God. People tend to burden themselves with so many
choices. But, in the end, you can throw it all away and just make one
basic, underlying decision: Do you want to be happy, or do you not
want to be happy? It's really that simple. Once you make that choice,
your path through life becomes totally clear.

Most people don't dare give themselves that choice because they think
it's not under their control. Someone might say, â€œWell, of course I
want to be happy, but my wife left me.â€• In other words, they want to
be happy, but not if their wife leaves them. But that wasn't the
question. The question was, very simply, â€œDo you want to be happy
or
not?â€• If you keep it that simple, you will see that it really is
under your control. It's just that you have a deep-seated set of
preferences that gets in the way. [â€¦]

It's not a question of whether your happiness is under your control.
Of course it's under your control. It's just that you don't really
mean it when you say you're willing to stay happy. You want to qualify
it. You want to say that as long as this doesn't happen, or as long as
that does happen, then you're willing to be happy. That's why it seems
like it is out of your control. Any condition you create will limit
your happiness. You simply aren't going to be able to control things
and keep them the way you want them.

You have to give an unconditional answer. If you decide that you're
going to be happy from now on for the rest of your life, you will not
only be happy, you will become enlightened. Unconditional happiness is
the highest technique there is. You don't have to learn Sanskrit or
read any scriptures. You don't have to renounce the world. You just
have to really mean it when you say that you choose to be happy. And
you have to mean it regardless of what happens. This is truly a
spiritual path, and it is as direct and sure a path to Awakening as
could possibly exist.

--Michael Singer from "The Untethered Soul"
[http://www.untetheredsoul.com/]
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